nirb ems

From: Francis Emingak

Sent: Wednesday, August 12, 2020 1:12 PM
To: clare.kines@canada.ca

Subject: 20YNO021- Additional information

Dear Clare Kines,
My name is Francis Emingak with the Nunavut Impact Review Board and | am the Junior Technical Advisor assigned to your application with the NIRB.
After going through your application, | just wanted some clarification on the following items in order to confirm the scope of your project.

1. lwould like to confirm that the Greenlandic shark project is not part of this scope? The only association with the shark project is that you will be sharing
equipment.

2. Will there be any requirements with boat rentals for spill equipment?

Do you expect to have much garbage with your project? If yes, will the garbage be disposed of at the local facilities?

4. Are there any plans or commitments that will be used when installing or removing equipment if any encounters with marine wildlife occur?

w

Looking forward to hearing from you,

Francis Emingak

Junior Technical Advisor

Nunavut Impact Review Board
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